
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

This half term has flown by, the children have been so busy with their learning and having lots of fun along 
the way too! We are very excited for Year 6 when they return after the holiday as they are off to have their 
Dol-y- Moch residential trip. I can’t believe how grown up the children are in Year 6 and I know they will do 
us all proud while they are away on their adventures. Let’s hope the weather is kind to us all over the next few 
weeks. I wish you all a lovely break and I look forward to seeing you all when we return! 
 

Cake sale yesterday was a great success! we will let you know how much was raised after half term. Thank you for all your kind 
donations we really do have the best parents here at Allesley! 

Bluebirds we are looking to recruit a new member of staff to join our friendly team. If you are interested in the position please 
contact the school office for more information.  

Nominations for new PTA committee members. As mentioned in previous bulletins and on our Facebook page, the PTA has been 
looking for new committee members to lead the PTA over the coming year. We are really excited that Gemma Rhodes and Ilva 
Pamovska have been nominated. Gemma and Ilva look to be a great fit for the roles and would put our PTA in a strong position 
for the next year. The intention is that Gemma will take over as vice-chair after half term. The treasurer role takes a little 
longer to set up so Kathy has agreed to work with Ilva as treasurer until then. Both Gemma and Ilva have really great 
experience, ideas and enthusiasm - and we hope they will also have your support.  However, if anyone has any objections to their 
appointments they should email allesleyprimaryptacommittee@gmail.com by 19th February.  

Year 3 Romans Workshop & Year 4 Saxons Workshop we have organised ‘Portals to the Past’ to come into school to deliver a 
Romans & Saxons Workshop for the children in Years 3 & 4.  During the all-day visits, the children will have the opportunity to 
take part in a variety of exciting and interactive activities. We would love the children to dress up in Roman & Saxon costumes 
to really get into character. Please find below the dates and costs of the workshops. 

Year 3 - Romans Workshop, Tuesday 20th February 2024.  Cost: £7.50, payment as soon as possible via My Child At School 

Year 4 - Saxons Workshop, Tuesday 12th March 2024.  Cost: £9.00, via My Child At School, payment deadline Monday 26th 
February.  

Nursery Intake September 2024 Nursery application packs for children due to start our Nursery in September 2024 have been 
posted or been sent home with older siblings. Please ensure applications are returned to school by Monday 11th March.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and a great half term we will welcome our children back on Monday 19th February. 

 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 

Newsletter Date: 09/02/2024 

  
Monday –  Lazer Tag - KS2 
Tuesday  – Basket Ball - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson - £1- 4 sessions 
(no clubs on 5th March due to parents evening) 
Wednesday - Martial Arts - KS2 
Thursday- Girl's Football-Years 3,4,5 (No Y6 due to boosters) Mr 
Knight- £1- 5 sessions  
Friday – No club 
  
Starting week beginning 19th of February and ending 
week beginning 18th March.  



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Poppy’s thought of the week… 

The only thing better than a 
dog is a puppy 

Year 1 The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson recommended by Ella N 

Year 2 Paddington by Michael Bond recommended by Jessica  

Year 3 Diary of a wimpy kid by Jeff Kinney recommended by Lola 

Year 4 The catastrophic friendship fails of Lottie Brooks 

By Katie Kirby recommended by Isabelle Y  

Year 5 Hotel Flamingo by Alex Milway recommended by Freya W-H 

Year 6 Pax by  Sara Pennypacker recommended by Ariana  

Attendance  

Week 29th Jan — 2nd 
February 2024 

Highest  Mrs Fatile Year 4 
99.35% Attendance. 

      Whole school 

Max E Year 2        Lilia W Year 3 

Maisie W Year 2    Molly A Year 5  

Theodora W Rec       Lucy C Year 5 

Lily B Year 5           Isabelle Y Year 4 

Tilly Mc Nursery        



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Olive & Rose is a new bridal shop that has recently opened on 
Brownshill Green road. Its is owned by one of our parents and her 
sister. They have been very popular since they opened, but we wanted 
to support them by sharing their information with you! 



Year 1 spent 
the 
afternoon 
learning about 
Chinese new year 
and designing 
there own 
lanterns. 

Year 6 used poetic 
wording , dynamics, 
pitch and texture to 
create a final piece 
of music to 
accompany 
Mendelssohn's work 
on Hebride's 
Overture. There 
were lots of smiles 
during the 
performance! 

In Reception we continued to learn about Chinese New Year, we really enjoyed trying some Chinese food, egg 
noodles, stir-fry, Singapore noodles, chow mein and prawn crackers - it was delicious and we were all really 
fantastic trying some! 

This week in Year 3 we have been talking 
about what different people believe about 
God. We discussed things that we believe in, 
but cannot see and drew pictures of what we 
thought God would look like.   

Celebrating our week  

Year 4 presented through 
models what they had learnt 
about Anglo Saxon 
settlements.  Using materials 
they found in the woods, they 
produced a typical Anglo Saxon 
house and we then combined 
them all to make a settlement.  

In Nursery we are learning about Chinese New 
Year, we read the story about the animal's 
race then acted it our ourselves. the rat came 
first but he was a bit of a cheat! 

In Year 2 we have 
loved writing and  
sharing our own 
twists on          
traditional tails 
this week!  The 
children wrote 
some amazing   
stories and we are 
so proud of them 
all! 

In Year 5 In Art we made a collagraph  printing plate out of things we brought 
from home and used them to create a futuristic painting in the style of           
Teis Albert.  


